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c.

1.942.

I notice ~n our local court reporter of today an

~rtiele coming from New York condemning your proposed new proxy

rules, I next expect to read an article to similar effect published

by The Amerlcam Bar Association.

This letter, however, js to

you beAn~thlazted in your worthy and laudable purpose by organiza-

tions that don’t see the h~ndwriting on the wall, and to express

opinion that~an count on the National Lawyers’ Guild tothe

support your recent propsals on proxies.

express the hope that

Copyto Nation~l Lawyers’ Guild
V~b~gtom, D. C.
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